
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

22nd October 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

 

Welcome to the end of term.  

 

Thank you to everyone for all your support in what has been a challenging, but very 

positive term – it has been a real pleasure having everyone back at school!  

 

I hope you all have a good half-term and we look forward to seeing you all again on 

Monday 2nd November.  

 

Take care and stay safe.  

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher        
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